
PESTICIDE NOTIFICATION (Policy 5632)  
 
The Lewiston-Porter Central School District, complying with the Pesticide Neighbor 
Notification Law, effective July 1, 2001, offers the opportunity to district residents to register 
for a written 48-hour notification prior to any pesticide application.  
 
The Lew-Port School District practices Integrated Pest Management and only applies small 
quantities of pesticides/herbicides pesticides/herbicides to control insect manifestations and 
control weeds on the athletic fields.  
 
Those requesting 48 hour notice will be informed of pending applications at Lew-Port. 
Information about the product(s) being applied, including any warnings that appear on the 
label of the pesticide(s) that are pertinent to the protection of humans, animals, or the 
environment, can be obtained by calling the National Pesticide Telecommunications Network 
Information Line at 1-800-858-7378 or the New York State Department of Health Center for 
Environmental Health Information line at 1-800-458-1158. 


